
From: Alford, Susan <Susan.Alford@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/22/2016 9:17:36 AM
Subject: Re: John de la Howe

Holly,

I can actually say, at this point, we do have the dream team here...with a few more key 
additions(lawsuit monitor, data analyst,inspector general, training director), we are going to have the 
leadership structure to move things forward. We got the heart...just need more brains, and 
management skills... And, most of all, a sense of urgency!! Since you have all 3(plus integrity),  you 
are a prime draft choice.
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2016, at 10:26 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Thanks, Susan. You know I think DSS has one of the most important missions in state 
government, so I'm looking forward to the meaningful work. And, as a bonus, I love the team and 
looking forward to rejoining it! 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2016, at 10:48 AM, Alford, Susan <Susan.Alford@dss.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Holly,
 
See attached the concept paper we developed. I don’t know how helpful it will be for your Dad, but it 
would at least give him an idea as to what we would be looking for in developing a program for youth 
aging out of foster care.
 
BTW…in all that talk yesterday about money, billing and politics, what I didn’t tell you is that I’m really 
looking forward to our working together again…it really makes me smile(and breathe a little easier) to 
think about your leading our lawsuit compliance efforts. I am looking forward to August 9, when Holly re-
joins our ranks! Onward and upward!!
 
Thanks,
 
Susan Alford
Director
SC Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520
Columbia,SC 29202
(W) 803-898-1390
www.dss.sc.gov
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